
Kelmel’s Kennel News 

December               

Math:  
 Money 
 Addition  and subtraction 

facts to 20 
 Solving story problems (pictures and 

matching number sentence) 
 
 
 

Writing:  
 We will be revisiting list  
writing so they can be working on 
their perfect Christmas wish list. We 
are also starting to write friendly 

letters, and will be writing letters to Santa. 
 
 
 
 
At the beginning of December we will be  
doing middle of the year assessments in   
reading, writing and spelling. Reading groups 
will not be  happening during that time, so no 
books will be coming home. This would be a 
wonderful time for you to read some fun 
holiday books to your child.  

December Dates 
 December 20- Polar Express Pajama Party    
 December 21 10:15 Christmas Party/Early 

release 
 December 22-January 71No school -

Christmas break  
 School resumes January 8, 2019 
 

Note from Mrs. Kelmel 
The Christmas party is right around the corner, 
thankfully it pretty much planned and ready to 
go. We will be having breakfast pizza at the 
party, please send $2 to school with your child 
as soon as possible.to help cover the cost.  I will 
need a parent to volunteer to go pick up the 
pizzas.  
Don’t forget to send in a plain red stocking to 
school so that we can get it decorated very 
soon.   
Also, please remember to send in stocking  
stuffers.  
 
Please remember……….. 
BRRRRRRRR!!!!!! 
Cold weather is quickly approaching. Please send your 
child with a warm coat and gloves for recess as well as 
dressing appropriately for the colder    weather.  We 
will have outside recess if the           temperature is 
32 degrees or higher. 

   

December Birthdays 
 
No Birthdays this month!! 

Content: We will be learning about 
Christmas around the world.  We 
will be exploring other countries 

Christmas traditions and working on map 
skills. 


